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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

NOBLE Expresses Concern Over the Termination of Jerel Jones, Chief of 

Police, Flossmoor, Illinois 

 
Alexandria, Va. – March 10, 2024 – The National Organization of Black Law Enforcement 

Executives (NOBLE) expresses concern over the recent termination of Jerel Jones, Chief of 

Police, Flossmoor, Illinois. NOBLE joins its Chicago Metropolitan Chapter as we collectively 

lend our support to Chief Jerel Jones.  

 

In reviewing the totality of the publicly available information, it is very alarming that in a 

matter of months the administration determined that Chief Jones made “serious lapses in 

performance” that rose to the level of severing his relationship with the community. It appears 

to us that members of the Flossmoor community share these same concerns. NOBLE stands in 

support of Chief Jerel Jones to ensure that his character and professional integrity are not the 

casualty of allegations and decisions made by Flossmoor’s administration.  

 

Again, NOBLE stands firmly in support of Chief Jones as we witness the unwavering backing 

of the community and his professional peers. Chief Jones has demonstrated exceptional 

leadership, integrity, and dedication in his role as a law enforcement executive. His 

commitment to serving and protecting the community, while also advocating for positive 

change within the department, have earned him the respect and admiration of those he serves 

and works alongside. As an organization dedicated to promoting justice and equality within law 

enforcement, NOBLE is proud to stand alongside Chief Jones and support his continued efforts 

to uphold the highest standards of professionalism and accountability in policing. 

 

 

###    
  

About the National Organization of Black Law Enforcement Executives 
 

 Since 1976, The National Organization of Black Law Enforcement Executives (NOBLE) has 

served as the conscience of law enforcement by being committed to justice by action. NOBLE 

represents over 4,000 members internationally, who are primarily African American chief 

executive officers of law enforcement agencies at federal, state, county, and municipal levels, 

other law enforcement administrators, and criminal justice practitioners. For more information, 

visit www.NOBLENational.org.  Follow us on Facebook, Instagram, LinkedIn, Twitter. For 

more information, visit www.NOBLENational.org. 
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